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 SANEX®

RESMEN

Pressurizes Spray Insecticide 0.25%

DOMESTIC

CONTACT SPRAY

Kills house flies, mosquitoes, gnats, wasps, cockroaches,
earwigs, grain mites, sowbugs, spiders, centipedes and ants.

CAUTION      EXPLOSIVE

REG. NO. 16851
PCP ACT

GUARANTEE:
Resmethrin...............0.25%

NET CONTENTS:  250 g (450 g) (650 g) (850 g)

SANEX AGRO INC.
36 Head Street
Dundas, Ontario

L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Shake well before use.  Remove protective cap.  Aim spray
opening away from any person.  Push button to spray.

For houseflies, mosquitoes, and gnats:

Close all doors and windows.  Point nozzle upward, direct
spray mist to all parts of the room, especially windows and
other light sources which attract these insects.  Fill the
room with mist, then leave the treated area.  Spray 5 to 10
seconds for every 30 cubic metres of space.

Wasps:



Application should be made in late evening when insects are at
rest.  Spray liberally into hiding and breeding places,
contacting as many insects as possible.  Repeat as necessary.

For crawling insects:

Cockroaches, earwigs, grain mites, sowbugs, spiders and
centipedes.  Spray thoroughly into hiding places such as
cracks, crevices, moist areas, openings around pipes and
sinks, under refrigerators, baseboards and storage areas. 
SPRAY DIRECTLY ON INSECT WHERE POSSIBLE.

Ants:

Spray trails, nests and points of entry.  Spray on ants where
possible.  Repeat as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not breath spray mist.  Do
not contact skin.  Avoid contamination of feed and foodstuffs. 
Cover or remove fish bowls.  Contents under pressure.  Do not
puncture.  Do not expose containers to temperatures above
50EC.  Never throw container into fire or incinerator.  Cover
or remove all food before spraying.

FIRST AID:

If in eyes flush with water for 15 minutes.  If on skin, wash
with soap and water.  Get immediate medical attention or
contact a Poison Control Centre if irritation persists or if
other symptoms are present.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all pressure,
wrap container in newspaper and dispose in household garbage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,



and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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